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By all doing our bit, we can keep playing and take care of our Club 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Social Distancing… 
The health and wellbeing of our members, staff and associates, is of paramount 
importance to us here at Romiley Golf Club. So too is your continued enjoyment of 
the game and our course. 
 
By following Government advice, together with that from Ggolf’s governing bodies, 
we will ensure the game can be enjoyed sensibly and safely during this continued 
Coronavirus outbreak. 

The Guidance 

The Government, The Professional Golfers Association (PGA), Golf Club Managers Association (GCMA) and the British 
and International Golf Greenkeepers’ Association (BIGGA) advise that it is essential that golf be enjoyed in a responsible 
and safe way.  
The guidance is supported by all key stakeholders in the golf industry and is designed to ensure the safety and wellbeing 
of members, golfers and staff alike. 

Our Approach 

Romiley Golf Club is following, and will continue to follow, guidance from the Government, R&A, PGA, GCMA and BIGGA. 
 
In line with these guidelines, we request that: 

Across the course, Clubhouse, Pro Shop and locker room facilities, you will seea variety of things to encourange social 
distancing, hand hygiene and safe interaction for all. Our approach and guidance will change in line with Government 
policy so please keep abreast of the guidance provided at www.gov.uk and the World Health Organisation (WHO). 

http://www.gov.uk/

